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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

Positive Behavioral Intervention Support (PBIS) Training 
 

February 14, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Provider, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing partnership as we continue implementation of services for child and 
adolescent Medicaid members. This training is an opportunity to enhance your clinical skills while 
providing services in a school-based setting.    
 
In collaboration with the stakeholders mentioned above, Optum Idaho is offering a two-day training 
seminar at three locations throughout the State, available at no cost to currently active Optum network 
providers. These two-day seminars will focus on the role of the clinician in providing coordinated care 
within the school setting using the PBIS system of behavioral support and management. As will be 
defined in the training, clinicians can provide expert clinical support within the Tiered Model of Care for 
children in the school setting.   
 
This training experience has been derived from a full scale model that typically employs a four-day 
scope of learning for other non-clinician stakeholders. However, given the unique role of the clinician 
within Tier 3 of the PBIS model, this two-day training will provide sufficient exposure for the clinician to 
effectively participate within the team model.   
 
Seating for these trainings is limited to 50 participants in each venue, and no more than three 
clinicians from a single provider agency. Registration for the training seminars will be coordinated 
through the BSU Positive Behavior Intervention Support offices.  Click here to register. Please note 
that you will be asked to include your NPI number with your registration on the BSU site. In the event 
you are a network provider without an NPI number, click here to acquire one that will  be specific to 
you.   
 
The dates for these trainings have been identified as follows and times will be listed on the registration 
website: 
 
 Boise:   February 24-25, 2020 Boise State University Alumni Center 
 Idaho Falls:  March 19-20, 2020  Hilton Garden Inn 
 Coeur d’Alene: April 1-2, 2020  Best Western Plus 

 
Thank you,  
The Optum Idaho Team 
 

Alert Summary: This alert provides details about provider training for participation in the PBIS 
protocols for clinical service provision in the school setting. This training has been designed 
through the auspices of Optum Idaho, the PBIS team at Boise State University (BSU) and Region 
10 of the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) to provide 
training for clinicians in the Optum Idaho network.  

https://secure.touchnet.com/C20444_ustores/web/store_main.jsp?STOREID=236&SINGLESTORE=true
https://npiregistry.cms.hhs.gov/

